
 
South Carolina Workers' Compensation Commission (SCWCC) 

EDI Claims Release 3.0 Information Announcement 
 

New SCWCC EDI Claims Release 3.0 Website and New 
Release 3.0 Trading Partner Registration is Now Available! 

Date:  03/13/2024 

SCWCC has selected Verisk, to manage their FROI and SROI EDI reporting. To support the transition, SCWCC 

has released a new Electronic Data Interchange (EDI) Claims Release 3.0 website that is hosted by Verisk.   

Please visit https://scwccedi.info/ for information regarding EDI Claims Release 3.0 reporting in SCWCC that 

includes the following: 

▪ Claims Release 3.0 EDI Requirement Tables 

▪ Trading Partner Profiles Registration and Instructions  

▪ Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) for EDI 

▪ What’s New: Announcements, etc. 

 

There is no change needed for Trading Partners at this time concerning how you currently report or to your 

current Trading Partner profile updates or even who you contact for EDI questions.  

However, we have a request for all Trading Partners to help us prepare for the transition. The request is for all 

Trading Partners, including Trading Partner’s that are already approved with SCWCC for Release 3.0, to 

complete a new Trading Partner Profile using the new registration system. Please access the Trading 

Partner profile registration at https://scwccedi.info/register and complete your registration today. Upon 

completion of the registration, you will receive an email with the status of your registration. Refer to detailed 

registration instructions available on the new website that explains how this works. Please complete the 

registration no later than Monday, April 15, 2024.  

Questions?  If you have any questions related to SCWCC’s current EDI Claims Release 3.0, please contact 

SCWCC at edi@wcc.sc.gov. 

If you have questions related to the request to complete the new Trading Partner Profile Registration, please 

contact the SCWCC EDI Support Team at scwccedi@verisk.com. 

 

Thank you, 

SCWCC EDI Support Team 
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